CITY OF SAN ANTONIO

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL
INTERDEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE SHEET

TO: Leticia Vacek, City Clerk

FROM: Councilman Rey Saldafia, District 4
COPIES TO: City Manager, City Attorney, File
SUBJECT: Boards and Commission Appointments

DATE: May 27, 2015

I hereby recommend Richard Zagrocki to be reappointed to serve as the District 4

representative on the Building Standards Board for a term of office to expire May 31, 2017, and

waiving the term limits of Section 6.155.2(g) of the City Code for this appointment.”

A copy of his application is on file with my office and the office of the City Clerk. Thank you

for your consideration.

City Coy#cilman, District 4




